
MEMORANDUM 

  

TO:                 All TMSL Players, Captains and Supporters 

FROM: Carl A. Piccarreta, President TMSL 

RE:                 Divisional Changes 

DATE:           March 19, 2014 

  

After extensive discussion and debate – please keep in mind that rarely is a decision for change 

clear-cut – the TMSL Board of Directors has decided on a Divisional (age) change effective this 

summer.  Specifically, TMSL will now support both an Over 50 years of age and Over 40 years of 

age Division.  The Over 45 Division will cease to exist.  Stated differently, this summer TMSL will 

be accepting team registrations for an Over 40 and an Over 50 Division. 

  

It is the intent of TMSL to play Over 40 and Over 50 matches on different weekday evenings.  Of 

course, field availability and team registration will ultimately dictate the schedule.   

  

As I indicated previously, rarely is a decision black and white.  There were many factors considered 

which presented pros/cons for maintaining the status quo (e.g. Over 45 and Over 50 Division).  

However, ultimately the majority of the Board was persuaded in favor of the creation of a new Over 

40 Division while maintaining the senior (more mature?) Over 50 Division. 

  

Please pass the word.  

 

Thank you. 

 


